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Dudley Clinical Commissioning Group 
 
Report of the Chief Accountable Officer, Paul Maubach  
 
Update on Urgent Care Public Consultation  
 
1.0 Purpose of Report 
 
 To update members on the public consultation on urgent care in Dudley which the CCG 

carried out from 1 October to 24 December 2013. 
 
To share with members the resulting proposals for urgent care presented to the CCG board 
which were shaped by feedback received during the consultation. 
 
 

2.0 Background 
 

 Following a report to the Health Scrutiny Committee on 25 September, Dudley CCG began on 
1 October a consultation on proposals to improve local urgent care services.  
 
The consultation ran until 24 December and generated a significant amount of interest.  
 
Two reports were submitted to the CCG’s board at its meeting in public  on 9 January 2014: 

 A report on the Consultation exercise  
 A report outlining our proposals for urgent care reconfiguration developed in response 

to feedback received during the consultation. 
 
Both reports, and the recommendations in them, were discussed at some length. The 
recommendations were considered individually in considerable detail and all were unanimously 
supported by the CCG’s Board at the meeting on 9 January. 
 
Both reports are attached with this paper. 
 
Subject to discussions with this committee, and discussions at the Health and Wellbeing Board 
on 28 January, a report setting out the proposals in more detail will be presented to the CCG 
Board meeting on 13 March 2014. 
 
3.0 Report 
 
The detailed information is contained in the two CCG Board reports which are attached 
 
 
 

 

  
  
 
  

 


	1.0 Purpose of Report
	2.0 Background

